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Dear all,

in order to guarantee the constant supply of the spark plug cap p.n. 10544, we inform you
that we have introduced the same type of component from the supplier Selettra.

Both the PVL and the Selettra spark plug caps will be referenced 10544 and they will be
supplied indiscriminately and according to the availability of one or the other.

The new spark plug cap does not affect the performance of the engine.

The look fo the new spark plug cap is very similar to the current one:

We kindly ask you to inform of this new option the Federation of your reference, the IAME
classes race promoters and edit the class regulations if needed.

We are available for any further information you may need.

Best regards,


